

23 March 2016

Kelly Donati, Chair of Sustain: The Australian Food Network Kelly D@angliss.edu.au

Dr Nick Rose, Executive Director of Sustain: The Australian Food Network NicholasR@angliss.edu.au

Dear Ms Donati and Dr Rose

## Re: Support for the Urban and Regional Food Declaration

On behalf of SEE-Change, I want to congratulate you on initiating the Urban and Regional Food Declaration and offer our full support. Please accept this letter as SEE-Change becoming a signatory to the Urban and Regional Food Declaration.

SEE-Change is inspiring, informing and supporting the Canberra community to reduce Canberra's ecological footprint, improve the resilience of the ecosystem and enhance the wellbeing of all individuals. More details about our initiatives can be found at: <a href="https://www.see-change.org.au">www.see-change.org.au</a>.

We will also place a link to the Urban and Regional Food Declaration on our website to let others know about this wonderful initiative.

You can contact me and SEE-Change via office@see-change.org.au.

Yours sincerely

Mark Spain Chairperson